
 

 
 
 
 
 
January 20, 2021 
 
 
Mr. Thomas Kennedy 
Chief Technical Officer 
Industrial Polymers & Chemicals, Inc. 
508 Boston Turnpike 
Shrewsbury, MA 01545 
 
Dear Mr. Kennedy, 
 
I would like to thank you and your team at Industrial Polymers and Chemicals for your generous donation of 
isolation gowns to Tufts Medical Center. We are so grateful for your support in helping us confront the 
coronavirus pandemic. 
 
We appreciate your great awareness of having a reliable supply of personal protective equipment during this 
challenging time. At Tufts Medical Center, we have a single objective in responding to the crisis: to save as many 
lives as possible. Your donation will help us achieve our objective by ensuring that our extraordinary workforce 
has the equipment they need to safely provide compassionate care to all who come through our doors. 
 
Thank you again. Your generosity will help our community overcome this pandemic. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Maura G. Lynch 
Vice President and Chief Development Officer 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


